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April 30, 2023 
  
Todd White  
Director of the Bureau of Transportation Planning 
Michigan Department of Transportation 
Bureau of Transportation Planning, B340 
P.O. Box 30050 
Lansing, MI 48909 
 
Dear Mr. White: 
 
Please find enclosed a signed Resolution indicating support from the Saginaw Area 
Transportation Agency (SATA) for the state established Bridge Performance Targets.  
The SATA Policy Committee took action to support the state targets at their meeting on 
April 27, 2023, minutes and from this meeting are also enclosed. 
 
Please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Demetra M. Manley 
Executive Director, of SATA  
(989) 395-8544 
 
Enclosure  
 

mailto:dmanley@satampo.org

